
Building Inspections - 174 Plymouth - Residential Application 

Hello George and Don,
Please see attached application and documents for 174 Plymouth St. Thank you for visiting 
the site with us, that helped us with some important decisions. We will be constructing a 
dormer which will increase the headroom and the upper landing. Please let me know as soon 
as you can if we are missing anything as we are hoping to get this going as soon as possible. 

Was I correct in calculating the permit fee as $470?

Thank you very much for the help!

Ben Love

--
Benjamin P. Love
Cairn Building and Renovation,llc.
ben@cairnbuilt.com
207.749.2567

From: Benjamin Love <ben@cairnbuilt.com>
To: <buildinginspections@portlandmaine.gov>, <DMCPHERSON@portlandmaine.gov>,...
Date: 12/20/2013 10:16 AM
Subject: 174 Plymouth - Residential Application
Attachments: 174 Plymouth Residential Application.pdf; A-1 174 Plymouth-PLAN.pdf; A-2 174 

Plymouth-FRAMING PLAN.pdf; A-3 174 Plymouth-SECTION.pdf; A-4 174 Plymouth 
Window Schedule and Scope.pdf
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